
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

www.the-roths.weebly.com/pray.html 

** Safety: Pray for our safe travels to Congo 

as well as safety while ministering there. 

** Provision: For a 4x4 vehicle so that we 

can travel faster, safer and efficiently to do  

ministry in remote areas. 

** Short-term Team: From June 9-27 we 

will be having a short-term team join us to help in 

ministry. Please pray for their remaining finances 

to come in abundantly, safe travels and that they 

would grow deeper in the Lord as a result of  

this trip. 

** Favor: Nothing can be done without favor 

provided by God. Pray that we’re able to find 

great favor with pastors, community leaders,  

government officials and everywhere we go.  

Pray for the Holy Spirit’s anointing to flow through 

us with the gifts of the Spirit to bless the Congo-

lese and ultimately bring them closer to Jesus!   
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A small team will be joining us from June 9-26. They are 
helping us with larger events like a pastor’s conference, orphans 
outreaches and tent to tent ministry in the internally displaced people 
camps. We are also traveling to some of the rural areas to minister in 
the churches and visit hut to hut.  

 
I (Amethyst) will be continuing 
to work with women, conducting 
workshops and bible studies. 
Since, most of the ladies don’t 
know how to read, it is very 
difficult for them to know who 
they are in Christ. I have 
practiced reading in Swahili, so 
that daily I can read out loud the 
Bible to any women who choose 
to come and hear. We also 

would like to bless one woman’s group with some sewing machines to 
teach some practical sewing skills to women who need work.  

 
The great needs in this area can be overwhelming. Our work 

can be seen as insignificant, but we understand that humble 
beginnings are necessary to accomplish the greater picture. We need 
to be the hands and feet of Jesus; we believe that God is going to do 
miracles like the he did when Jesus fed 5,000 people (and  
their families). We are expecting to see the miraculous draw more 
people to Jesus. 

 
 Please continue to send your financial 
gifts to our PO Box while we are gone. 
Someone will be diligently checking and 
depositing all the money. In our last efforts 
to raise funds we have been calling for 100 
individuals or churches to donate a one-time 
gift of $100. This would meet out financial 
goal to purchase these vehicles in the DRC. 

 
Thank you so much for your support, we are in need of your 

prayers now. Please join us in fasting and praying. Be sure to check 
out our website for frequent updates about the ministry in the 
Democratic Republic of Congo. We will have internet connection but 
our responses may be delayed.  

          
                       Blessings,  

Back to the DRC! 
 

Monday, May 17, we board the plane 
on our way to the Democratic Republic 
of Congo (DRC). The past few months 
have been interesting, fundraising 
didn’t go as well as we’d hoped and we 
still are in need of at least $7,000 in 
order to purchase a reliable 4WD 
vehicle. However, this has not deterred 
us at all from the mission. Jesus is 
making us walk in faith. We can’t make 
decisions based on lack, but only based 
on faith according to the will of God.  
It’s hard to communicate the anxious 
excitement, and even more, the 
sobering responsibility of reality we 
have springing up from in us. We have 
been challenged to new places in our 

prayer lives and have grown up so much this year. We are so 
thankful to be called by the King of Kings to reach His people. . . 

 
We’ve spent a lot of time digging for other ministries in 

the DRC who have a similar vision and creating a relationship 
with them. This summer, we will partner with several of them 
including one who is planting churches on the Congo-Uganda 
border. We will be serving on their base for an extended period of 
time. This ministry has been in Central Africa for over 20 years 
and has accumulated a lot of valuable insight. This is an 
opportunity to for us to learn from other experienced missionaries 
and evangelists as we reach the people of the DRC. 

 
Once our feet hit the 

ground, our number one goal is 
this: the presence of Jesus, 
invading the North Kivu, DRC. 
Prayer is the foundation, 
gathering church leaders and 
anyone who is willing to come; 
we are going to unite many 
different tribes under the 
banner of prayer. In this region, it’s very difficult for leaders to be 
united, because of differences amongst tribes. Pray that the spirit 
of God will draw Church leaders together and purge out 
bitterness, selfishness and prejudice. 

Checks can be sent to: 
PO Box 238373  
Cocoa, FL 32923 

 
To be tax deductable, 

make them out to: 
Calvary Christian Center 

Fasting & praying for Congo: 

We ask that you commit one 
day every week to fasting for 

the work in the DRC. 

Also be sure to visit our website 
for prayer updates. 


